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Diary Dates 

January                                                                

w/c 9th Cormorant class swimming          

w/c 16th Oystercatcher class swimming    

   

Online safety 

A reminder that the Aspire website contains useful information about keeping your child safe online: 

Internet Safety - The Aspire Academy Trust  

Some links that may also be useful include: 

Parent guides | Parent Zone  for guidance on apps such as Tik Tok and Roblox 

This website has sensible advice regarding screen time: Screen Time & Healthy Balance | Childnet  

The NSPCC have suggestions for keeping children safe online: Keeping children safe online | NSPCC  

In school we regularly talk about online safety, and will focus on the theme of ‘Want to talk about 

it? Making space for conversations about life online’ during Safer Internet Day 2023 on 7th February. 

We hope these online resources may help equip you with the knowledge you need at home too. 

Welcome back 
We hope you have had a happy and healthy Christmas break. The children have come back into 

school energized and raring to learn again. We have a busy term planned, with trips, swimming        

lessons, sports events and the welcome return of our choir alongside a full curriculum of learning. 

Welcome back to the Spring Term and let’s hope 2023 is a successful year! 

Kate Whitford, Head of School. 

Cleaner vacancy 

Glen Cleaning Group are recruiting for an additional               

afternoon / evening cleaner to join their business, for Padstow 

School: 

Experienced & non experienced office cleaners needed to join 

existing team. The following requirements will need to be met: 

Available to work ASAP. Some cleaning experience would be 

preferred but not essential. 

41 weeks of the year, Monday to Friday 3.30pm-6.30pm, 

£9.50 per hour, Immediate start, DBS Check supplied by us 

Full training and uniform supplied. Please contact Jo 

Clegg  Email– Joclegg@glencleaning.co.uk. Phone – 07741 

902972 for more information. 

Community grant applications 

Full newsletter next week 
Next Friday’s newsletter will once again include attendance figures and a celebration of those pupils 

who have been awarded a certificate by their teacher.  

https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1094/internet-safety
https://parentzone.org.uk/library
https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/screen-time-boundaries-parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

